
Walk & Knock thru Drive and Drop due to COVID – Sat. Dec. 5th 9-2-p.m. View Ridge Middle 

School south parking lot. 

http://walkandknock.org  

 

During these challenging times, Walk & Knock will continue supporting those in need in our 

community. Bag folding and door to door collection will not be happening in 2020. The changes 

explained by going to the live link:    http://walkandknock.org  .   Changes made this year is to 

ensure that those with food insecurity needs are met, while ensuring everyone’s safety.  

There’s a huge need in our community this year. By making these adjustments, and with faith in 

our generous community, Walk & Knock will continue its 36-year history of helping those in 

need.    Remember:   Walk & Knock will be thru Drive and Drop this year.  Sat. Dec. 5th 9-2- 

p.m.  Drive and Drop site for Ridgefield:  View Ridge Middle School – south parking lot.  
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